
 

 

Construction 
Notice - Update 
Barry Downe Road Infrastructure Improvements 
Dear Resident, 
 
Due to the ongoing work under the City of Greater Sudbury, Contract ENG21-30, Barry Downe Road 
Infrastructure Improvements, your residence may be on a temporary water supply system. 
 
With the cold weather beginning, it is important to keep a tap in your home open enough so that the 
stream of water is the diameter of a pencil (6 mm or ¼”) at all times when the outside temperature is below 
freezing.  Your consumption is not being metered while receiving water from the bypass system.  Instead, 
your bill is based on a construction flat rate. 
 
The Contractor is diligently working to complete this project and to remove your residence from the 
temporary water system. 
 
Temporary restoration will be completed this season.  Final restoration of sod, landscaping, concrete curb 
and sidewalk, and permanent asphalt pavement may be carried over to the 2022 construction season 
depending on weather conditions.   
 
The City of Greater Sudbury maintains an answering service to take your calls 24 hours a day, seven days 
a week, regarding urgent matters related to municipal infrastructure.  Dial 311 to speak with a live 
operator. 
 
Should you have any further questions, please contact the undersigned.   
 
Thank you for your patience and cooperation while we make these important infrastructure improvements.   
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
 
Andrew Peltomaki 
Project Manager 
Engineering Services 
City of Greater Sudbury 
andrew.peltomaki@greatersudbury.ca 
705-674-4455 ext. 4392 
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